
From: Ross Franklin   
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 4:12 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: CONSULTATION RESPONSE: S62A/2023/0031 
 
Ref:                  S62A/2023/0031 

Our ref:            STN 2024-1 

Proposal:          The erection of up to 55 dwellings, associated landscaping and open 

space, with access from Knight Park. 

Location:          Land North of Thaxted Road, Saffron Walden. 

                                 

Dear PINS, 

 

Thank you for consulting with the aerodrome safeguarding authority for Stansted 

Airport; Please find our formal response below: 

 

The Safeguarding Authority for Stansted Airport has assessed this proposal and its 

potential to conflict with aerodrome Safeguarding criteria. We have no objections. 

 

Informative: 

 

-The applicant’s attention is drawn to the procedures for crane and tall equipment 

notifications, please see: 

                      

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ross Franklin (ARAeS, EngTech) 

Group Aerodrome Safeguarding Technical Officer 

Strategic Planning & Investment 

East Midlands Airport, Castle Donington, Derby, DE74 2SA 

  

 

 




